
From: Biograph Company®
Sent: 7/1/2015 11:41:54 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Gov. Haley - BIOGRAPH STUDIOS

  

Gov. Haley:

 

In light of the recent events over the last week, we have felt it was necessary to 
communicate with your office and you as the official state representative of 
South Carolina.

 

After careful review and consulting with our associates, in light of your political 
actions in South Carolina about the supressing historical heritage that deeply 
involves Native Americans in the southern states, which many Native Americans 
have taken offense to the politically motivated actions, we are initiating policies 
on our upcoming film 'Red Man's View' in regards the state of South Carolina 
(This does NOT reflect on the citizens). 

 

In the film 'Red Man's View', from this date there will be no film production, 
location production, post production, and/or any film business whatsoever for the 
film 'Red Man's View' in the entire state of South Carolina in perpetuity. 

 

Also, as of now, any 'Historical' reference in the film 'Red Man's View' to, and 
about the state of South Carolina will be omitted from the film permanently and 
in perpetuity. 

 

On the subject of 'Red Man's View' contracted production company - the 
American Mutoscope and Biograph Company, a new amendment to the 
production film company policies will be initiated as of 2016; There will be no film 
production, and/or location production, post-production, or any film production 
business whatsoever with and/or in the entire state of South Carolina in 
perpetuity, by the American Mutoscope and Biograph Company and/or its 
affiliated associates.



 

 

 

Regards,

 

Thomas R. Bond, II

Producer-Red Man's View

www.redmansview.com <http://www.redmansview.com/>

biographco@hotmail.com <mailto:biographco@hotmail.com>

818-639-1140

 

 


